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  Couture Sewing Techniques Claire B.
Shaeffer,2011 Fashion historian Shaeffer opened
the door to the exclusive realm of haute couture
in her authoritative guide to the techniques that
define couture sewing. And now, Couture Sewing
Techniques, has been revised and updated
throughout. Full color.
  The Art of Couture Sewing Zoya
Nudelman,2016-05-26 The Art of Couture Sewing, 2nd
Edition is a practical guide to custom techniques
in the construction of couture garments. Beginning
with a brief history of haute couture, the book
moves on to cover tools and supplies, matching
fabrics with the appropriate needles and threads,
pressing, and construction techniques. Basic
draping skills, corset construction, and
tailoring, as well as the variety of closures,
hems and finishes used in couture are discussed.
The text is filled with step-by-step techniques
along with clear instructions and illustrations.
Nudelman covers many embellishment techniques,
including beading, embroidering, and an expanded
range of fine and decorative stitches including
eyelet overcasting and ribbon rosette. Highly
illustrated with photographs of couture designs as
well as close-ups of finishes and details, The Art
of Couture Sewing, 2nd Edition will inspire the
design of high-quality garments using haute
couture construction methods. New to this edition
~Expanded coverage of the construction of facings,
linings, underlinings, interlinings, and
interfacings (Chapter 4) ~All-new chapter on
constructing large skirts including trains, hoop
skirts, and petticoats (Chapter 6) ~Chapter 8
features new fabric manipulation and embellishment
techniques including couching, eyelet stitching,
ribbon embroidery, goldwork, beadwork are
stitching, motif beaded embroidery methods, and
working with sequins, rhinestones, and crystals.
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~Updated fashion photographs and new illustrations
throughout the book Features ~End-of-chapter
biographies discuss notable designers and their
couture techniques, such as Paul Poiret, Coco
Chanel, Yves Saint Laurent, Vera Wang, Alexander
McQueen, and Elie Saab ~More than 850 color
images, including over 185 updated fashion
photographs and new illustrations digitally drawn
by the author
  Willi Smith Alexandra Cunningham
Cameron,2020-03-24 African-American fashion
designer Willi Smith, pioneer of streetwear and
visionary collaborator, finally gets his due in an
exuberant celebration of his life and work. Before
Off-White, before Hood By Air, before Supreme,
there was WilliWear. Willi Smith created inclusive
and liberating fashion: I don't design clothes for
the queen, but the people who wave at her as she
goes by, he said. A rising star from the time he
left Parsons, Smith went on to found WilliWear
with Laurie Mallet in 1976 and became one of the
most successful designers of his era by his
untimely death in 1987. Smith broke boundaries
with his streetwear, or street couture, and
trailblazed the collaborations between artists,
performers, and designers commonplace today in
projects with SITE Architects, Nam June Paik,
Christo and Jeanne-Claude, Spike Lee, Dan
Friedman, Bill T. Jones, and Arnie Zane. Essays by
leading figures from the worlds of fashion, art,
architecture, and cultural studies paired with
never before-seen images and ephemera make Willi
Smith essential reading for the history of
streetwear culture and the evolution of fashion
from the 1970s to today.
  Paris Haute Couture Anne Zazzo,Olivier
Sillard,2013-02-05 A comprehensive history of high
fashion in Paris from Madame Grès and Balenciaga
to Yves Saint Laurent and Yohji Yamamoto, spanning
all aspects from clothing and accessories to
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perfume. Ever since Charles Frederick Worth
dressed the Empress Eugénie in the 1860s,
launching a golden century for dressmaking,
Parisian haute couture has been a source of
endless admiration and fascination. Its emphasis
on exquisite design and meticulous craftsmanship
propelled it to the forefront of the fashion
industry. The position and practices of haute
couture may have evolved over time, but the work
of many contemporary couturiers reveals a strong
sense of continuity, from the creations of Jeanne
Lanvin and Christian Dior, through to their modern
counterparts in Jean-Paul Gaultier or Viktor &
Rolf. This chronological study traces the history
of the esteemed couture houses of Paris, examining
the role of the designer and the extraordinary
craftsmanship behind the finished creations, the
place of haute couture in Parisian culture, and
its influence in the wider fashion industry.
Particular attention is paid to the relationship
between haute couture and the client, as well as
the dualities in modern haute couture—its sense of
exclusivity and quasi-mythical aura countered by
an ever-increasing reach into popular
consciousness and attainability. This volume is
richly illustrated with images of the most superb
pieces created by exceptional designers. Various
incarnations of Chanel’s timeless quilted handbag,
Fath’s charmingly patterned silk scarves, and
Poiret’s elegant perfume bottles demonstrate that
haute couture encompasses far more than just
clothing.
  Haute Couture : [exhibition held at] The
Metropolitan Museum of Art, New York, [December 7,
1995 - March 24, 1996] Richard Harrison
Martin,Harold Koda,Metropolitan Museum of Art (New
York, N.Y.),1995 Published to accompany an
exhibition at the Metropolitan Museum's Costume
Institute, December 1995-March 1996. A lovely
presentation of designs that exemplify the rise of
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haute couture--that is, fashion driven by the
artistic expression of the designer rather than by
the dictates of clients. The thoroughly captioned
selections represent the history of haute couture
from its beginings in mid-19th century Paris to
the present-day creations of major designers.
Tailoring and dressmaking techniques as well as
the decoration produced by embroiderers, beaders,
lace makers, feather workers, and other
craftspeople are discussed in the explanatory
text. No bibliography. Distributed by Abrams.
Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland,
OR
  Dior: Couture ,2011-11-16 Dior is one of the
most revered names in fashion, the archetype of
the Parisian couture house. Famous for launching
the “New Look,” Christian Dior’s landmark first
collection that marked a sea change in women’s
dress after the Second World War, Dior is known
today for its exquisite couture line of dramatic
dresses. This book comprises a portfolio of
portraits of over one hundred incredible gowns
from the entire era of Christian Dior haute
couture, including dresses designed by Dior
himself. All of the images were shot by Patrick
Demarchelier, known for his exquisite fashion
portraits that grace the pages of Vogue, Elle,
Harper’s Bazaar, Glamour, and many other
magazines.
  The New French Couture Elyssa Dimant,2016-11-08
A gorgeous, groundbreaking survey of the evolution
of the world’s renowned French ateliers, from the
vision of their founding designers to those today
who both preserve the signature iconographies and
bring their own interpretations to bear on modern
couture fashion. The world awaits Paris’s flawless
fashion presentations year after year, just as the
evolutionary arc of French fashion grows richer
with each season and each new talent. The New
French Couture identifies those fashion leaders
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whose long-standing ateliers have persevered, and
whose current creative pioneers continue to
reinvent the signature iconographies upon which
each house was founded. Saint Laurent, Dior,
Chanel, Lanvin, Givenchy, Hermès, Louis Vuitton,
and Balenciaga have all made undeniable
contributions to fashion, both historically and
today, through their distinct and potent visions.
With more than two hundred images by fashion’s top
photographers, this beautifully designed volume
provides an exclusive tour through the evolutions
of these eight ateliers, revealing each brand via
an encapsulated history of definitive looks and
fashion moments. Fashion icon and blogger Leandra
Medine contributes to an exposition that
highlights designers who have carved out new
visions for French luxury in the contemporary era,
including Christian Lacroix, Jean Paul Gaultier,
Céline, Rick Owens, Alexander McQueen, Hussein
Chalayan, Azzedine Alaïa, Comme des Garçons, and
Yohji Yamamoto, among others. The New French
Couture is a comprehensive survey of the
revolutionary creative talents who are bringing
their genius to bear on the City of Light today
via the ateliers that have defined and defended
fashion for nearly a century.
  Punk Andrew Bolton,Richard Hell,John Lydon,Jon
Savage,2013-05-15 Examines the impact of punk on
fashion, focusing on its do-it-yourself, rip-it-
to-shreds ethos, the antithesis of couture.
  Couture Culture Nancy J. Troy,2004 A study of
the multiple connections between art and haute
couture, in particular the activities of Paul
Poiret, focusing on the tension between
originality and reproduction in fashion, theater,
and visual art.
  Dressing Modern Frenchwomen Mary Lynn
Stewart,2020-03-03 At a glance, high fashion and
feminism seem unlikely partners. Between the First
and Second World Wars, however, these forces



7

combined femininity and modernity to create the
new, modern French woman. In this engaging study,
Mary Lynn Stewart reveals the fashion industry as
an integral part of women's transition into
modernity. Analyzing what female columnists in
fashion magazines and popular women novelists
wrote about the new silhouette, Stewart shows how
bourgeois women feminized the more severe,
masculine images that elite designers promoted to
create a hybrid form of modern that both
emancipated women and celebrated their femininity.
She delves into the intricacies of marketing the
new clothes and the new image to middle-class
women and examines the nuts and bolts of a
changing industry—including textile production,
relationships between suppliers and department
stores, and privacy and intellectual property
issues surrounding ready-to-wear couture designs.
Dressing Modern Frenchwomen draws from thousands
of magazine covers, advertisements, fashion
columns, and features to uncover and untangle the
fascinating relationships among the fashion
industry, the development of modern marketing
techniques, and the evolution of the modern woman
as active, mobile, and liberated.
  Couture, the Great Designers Caroline Rennolds
Milbank,1985 Covers the history of couture and its
top designers.
  Cool Couture Kenneth King,2011-01-04 Cool
Couture is a home sewer’s guide to professional,
designer-quality construction and finishing.
Fashion designer Kenneth King provides step-by-
step instruction in the basic, reliable techniques
of classical couture. He provides his own
shortcuts, careful instruction, and advice to help
home sewers of every level produce impeccable
results. Each technique is presented with simple
how-to drawings and detailed step-by-step
instruction. Fashion-forward photographs of the
designer’s own couture garments and tight shots of
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fabrics and construction and decorative detail
show the finished effects. This book is an
essential reference book of couture techniques for
home sewers.
  A Cultural History of Western Fashion Bonnie
English,Nazanin Hedayat Munroe,2022-01-13 Just as
the clothes we wear can communicate our
personality and how we want to be perceived, so
fashion can reflect the politics and
preoccupations of the society that produced it. A
Cultural History of Western Fashion guides you
through the relationships between haute couture
and ready-to-wear designer fashions, popular
culture, big business, high-tech production, as
well as traditional and social media. Exploring
fashion's interdisciplinary nature, English and
Munroe also highlight the parallel evolution of
clothing design and the other visual arts over the
last 150 years. This new edition includes expanded
coverage of the build up to the First World War
and brings this classic text up to date. There is
also a new chapter on smart textiles and
technology, exploring the work of Hussein Chalayan
and Iris Van Herpen among others, and expanded
coverage of the role of sustainability in the
contemporary fashion industry, including
biosynthetic textile production and Stella
McCartney's use of vegan leather.
  Fashion Guru Rebecca Rissman,2018 What have been
the hottest trends in clothing over the last 50
years? How much does the average pair of shoes
cost? What is the most popular fabric color in
your part of the world? Find the answers to these
and many more questions and find your own fashion
sense!
  Vintage Couture Tailoring Thomas von
Nordheim,2013-06-30 Traditional tailoring is a
fascinating craft, which has not changed for many
centuries, however, the techniques are now known
only by a few practising in the best couture
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ateliers and bespoke tailor's workrooms. Nothing
feels quite so luxurious or sophisticated as
bespoke clothes, but the tailoring skills they
require are often seen to be shrouded in mystery
and the clothes therefore only accessible to the
rich and famous. This practical book reveals the
trade secrets of couture tailoring and brings
vintage couture tailoring within the reach of all.
With step-by-step photographs and professional
tips throughout, it shows how a ladies' jacket is
made and thereby introduces a range of fundamental
tailoring techniques. These can be used for
garments for either gender, as well as other
sewing projects: moulding fabric to shape with the
iron; employing loose interfacings; hollow
shoulder construction; pad stitching canvas;
interlining and weighting hems;making tailored and
bound buttonholes;.... and many more forgotten
techniques.Written by a tailor of international
repute, Vintage Couture Tailoring is dedicated to
all who appreciate the highest standard of
craftsmanship, and who like using their eyes and
hands to produce beautiful garments.Vintage
couture tailoring is practised by only a few
establishments around the world today and this
practical book reveals the trade secrets of
couture tailoring. An invaluable guide for
professionals wishing to further their skills, and
for enthusiasts with an interest in traditional
tailoring. Shows how to make a ladies' jacket from
preparation through to assembly and reveals the
exquisite finishing details that are the hallmark
of couture tailoring. Superbly illustrated with
417 colour step-by-step photographs.Thomas von
Nordheim is a tailor of international repute.
  Couture Tailoring Claire Shaeffer,2021-01-07
Bestselling author Claire Shaeffer teaches you
everything you need to know to plan and sew the
perfect jacket. Based on couture techniques learnt
from master tailors, this book begins with the
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equipment, materials, design elements, and sewing
and construction techniques used in all types of
tailoring. Part Two provides an illustrated step-
by-step guide to making a couture jacket,
explaining all the design options and alternative
methods for making every element including
collars, sleeves and pockets. Couture Tailoring
includes over 800 step-by-step illustrations
throughout, over 200 photographs of couture
jackets by Chanel, Dior, Yves Saint Laurent and
more than 100 couture tips. Any aspiring tailor
must have this book in their fashion library.
  House of Fashion Jess Berry,2018-07-12 Since
Charles Fredrick Worth established his luxurious
Maison de Couture in 1858, the interior has played
a crucial role in the display of fashion. House of
Fashion provides a full historical account of the
interplay between fashion and the modern interior,
demonstrating how they continue to function as a
site for performing modern, gendered identities
for designers and their clientele alike. In doing
so, it traces how designers including Poiret,
Vionnet, Schiaparelli and Dior used commercial
spaces and domestic interiors to enhance their
credentials as connoisseurs of taste and style.
Taking us from the early years of haute couture to
the luxury fashion of the present day, Berry
explores how the salon, the atelier and the
boutique have allowed fashion to move beyond the
aesthetics of dress, to embrace the visual
seduction of the theatrical, artistic, and the
exotic. From the Art Deco allure of Coco Chanel's
Maison to the luminous spaces of contemporary
flagship stores, House of Fashion sets out
fashion's links with key figures in architecture
and design, including Louis Süe, Robert Mallet-
Stevens, Eileen Gray, and Jean-Michel Frank.
Drawing on photographs, advertisements, paintings
and illustrations, this interdisciplinary study
examines how fashionable interiors have shaped our
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understanding of architecture, dress, and
elegance.
  Balenciaga and His Legacy Myra Walker,Meadows
Museum,Texas Fashion Collection,2006-01-01
Overzicht van de creaties uit de Texas fashion
collectie van de Spaanse modeontwerper
(1895-1972).
  How Fashion Works Gavin Waddell,2013-09-03
Fashion deals with a world of illusion on the one
hand and a hard-bitten, multifaceted and multi-
billion pound industry on the other. This
stimulating book clarifies how fashion operates on
all its levels: the mystery of haute couture is
explained, the complexities of ready to wear are
simplified, and the power of mass production
assessed and evaluated. Fashion terms, their use
and meaning are explained in plain words and the
complicated stages of design, manufacture and
distribution are described in detail. Also
included are sections on bespoke tailoring,
wholesale menswear, dressmaking, millinery and
accessories, the fashion calendar and short
biographies on the most influential designers.
Every follower of fashion, whether at college or
in big business, will welcome the information
presented in this book.
  Haute Couture Fashion Illustration Resource Book
Irina V Ivanova,2016-09-16 Complexity made easy!
Illustrate Haute Couture style dress or bridal
gown without unnecessary stress and mistakes. This
book is for everyone who designs, illustrates, or
works with haute couture style fashion. If you
need to illustrate wedding dresses, evening gowns,
one of a kind outfits loosely covered by the term
haute couture, this book is for you. With the
Haute Couture Fashion Illustration Resource Book,
you will Be more productive. The book is for busy
professionals who value their time and effort. The
book includes figure drawing templates, so you do
not have to draw your fashion illustration from
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scratch! Select a croquis from the book and sketch
over it. Jumpstart your project! This book breaks
through creative blocks by offering ideas of dress
silhouettes and inspiring step-by-step drawing
demos. Be focused on the practical aspects of
fashion design. You need to illustrate your dress
with an understanding of sewing and fabrics. All
illustrations of the dress elements in this book
were created with the expert knowledge of Haute
Couture construction. Learn how to draw
accurately. All drawings in this book are simple
pencil drawings with step-by-step demos, making it
easier to see the illustration process. Learn
visually. Are you a visual learner? Then this book
is for you! The book has almost no text, just
terms, and captions. The Haute Couture resource
book is not a book to read; it is a tool to
practice. Stay focused on details. In many cases,
Haute couture-style dress is all about intricate
details. To draw complex design elements
accurately and fast could be an intimidating task,
and this book contains a series of clearly
depicted details. It is easier to get your project
done with this book on your desk. In the Haute
Couture Fashion Illustration Resource Book, you
will find 700+ hand-drawn pencil illustrations
collection of dress silhouettes with examples and
analytics 18 haute couture style figure templates
basic terminology of wedding dresses and evening
gowns step by step drawing tutorials gallery of
dress elements such as necklines, sleeves,
hemlines, waistlines, trains gallery of headwear
details such as veils, blushers, hair decorations,
and flowers collection of structural elements of
dresses and gowns such as cascade, drapery,
gathers, pleats, ruffles, flares Save time and
effort and achieve professional-grade results with
the Fashion Illustration Resource Book. This book
will be equally valuable to advanced designers and
novices in fashion illustration.
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